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September 2022 is Recovery Month in Napa County 
 
WHEREAS, for the 33rd year, the month of September is recognized nationally as Recovery Month; 

setting aside designated, targeted time to promote wellness through recovery for the members of our 

community; and 

 

WHEREAS, there are millions of Americans whose lives have been transformed through recovery, 

who often go unrecognized. Recovery Month intentionally celebrates the success, strength and courage 

that it takes to live in recovery, and highlights that recovery is possible; and 

 

WHEREAS, Recovery Month brings to light the ongoing need to educate others about substance 

use disorders, co-occurring disorders and the effectiveness of treatment and recovery services; and 

 
WHEREAS, Napa County celebrates the dedication of addiction professionals working throughout 

our county who support the continuum of care necessary to meet the needs of those who in need of 

services. Their efforts are critical to improve the health and well-being of Napa’s youth and adults 

struggling with addiction; and 

 

WHEREAS, Napa County continues to provide a safe and welcoming place for people to connect 

with providers to develop a strong and proud recovery community. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE I, Ryan Gregory, on behalf of the Napa County Board of Supervisors, do 
hereby proclaim the month of September 2022 as National Recovery Month in Napa County and 
support the permanent theme, “Recovery is For Everyone: Every Person, Every Family, Every 
Community.” 
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